

Newsletter 16 29th January 2021



Children's Mental Health Week is taking place on 1-7 February 2021. This year's

theme is **Express Yourself.**

All of their <u>resources</u> can be adapted for use in school, for home-schooling, online lessons or independent learning.

Please see link for further information

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org

<u>.uk/</u>

Rights Respecting School

Every week the children learn about one of the 42 Unicef Rights. Each newsletter we will share a right with you:

Article 31

Every child has the right to relax, play and take part in a wide range of cultural and artistic activities.

We talked about our school curriculum and how we must do a wide range of subjects.

Attendance Winners

Last weeks attendance winners were Albatrosses and Eagles. Well done to both classes



If you would like your child to attend our Nursery (for either 15 or 30 hours) from September, please let us know as soon as possible. If we don't get enough children signed up, we may not be able to continue running the Nursery from September.

We can admit children the term after their 3rd birthday.

Dear Parents/Carers.

*****Reminder if you haven't already*****

Please see the link below if you could like to give us some feedback on our home learning:

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/DMNGZGJ

I hope you are all well and please do contact us if there is anything else we can do to help you.

Take care Mrs Hogg

Home learning



Please can we remind you how important it is to like and comment on your child/children's posts on class Dojo everyday. We use this for registering your child/children's attendance, we monitor this regularly.

We also like to encourage you to use the school work we provide to help keep your child/children on track with what we would be learning in school.